## CAO

From: MA.geptbranch@gov.ab.ca
Sent: March 7, 2023 4:21 PM

To: CAO

**Subject:** Municipal Stimulus Program Red Tape Reduction Reporting

## Dear Chief Administrative Officer:

This message includes an important update regarding Municipal Stimulus Program (MSP) Red Tape Reduction reporting.

Your 2021 Red Tape Reduction report has been accepted. An overview of municipal and Metis Settlement red tape reduction activities undertaken by local governments that submitted reporting in 2021, and illustrating how they fulfilled red tape reduction objectives, is available in the 2021 Municipal Red Tape Reduction Report, found at: <a href="https://open.alberta.ca/publications/municipal-red-tape-reduction-report">https://open.alberta.ca/publications/municipal-red-tape-reduction-report</a>.

The report provides examples and ideas you may consider as you continue to reduce red tape in your community. Reducing red tape will help position you to support local jobs and participate in future economic growth.

If you have any questions about the MSP, you can email questions to <a href="mailto:ma.municipalstimulus@gov.ab.ca">ma.municipalstimulus@gov.ab.ca</a> or call toll-free at 310-0000, then 780-422-7125, and ask for an MSP grant advisor.

Sincerely,

Janice Romanyshyn Executive Director, Grants and Education Property Tax Branch Municipal Affairs